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David Barthelmy

From: Dakota Matrix Minerals <dakotamatrix@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2014 2:39 PM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Weekly Mineral Update tonight

 
 

Dakota Matrix Minerals 

July 18, 2014 
 

 

Hi Folks 

Just a quick note to let you know our Weekly Update will be tonight at 5pm US 

Mountain Time. The Daily Five will be released at 4:30PM. 

 

The new additions will include 36 selections from our recently acquired Bill 

McConlogue collection.  Bill lived in Port Ludlow, Washington on the Olympic 

Peninsula. The collection consists of about 70 flats of minerals from rare species to 

colorful cabinets specimens. Bill loved type localities and supplemented his collecting 

with extensive research about the locations for his specimens. He purchased from us 

throughout the last decade, but also purchased minerals from John Betts, 

Excalibur,and Dale's Rocks. Bill had good curatorial instincts and prepared detailed 

4x3inch labels for each specimen. Each specimen was cataloged and numbered. 

 

We plan to mix these specimens in with Phillips collection pieces as well as new IMA 

minerals etc throughout the coming months. 

 

This New Addition update is meant to give you a cross-section representation of his 
collection. 

 

 

Thank you so much for your business! 

  

Sincerely, 

  

 

Tom Loomis 
Dakota Matrix Minerals 
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